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c.c Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing , the Ontario Provincial Police and all Ontario Municipalities. 
 

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario,     November 23, 2020 
Queen’s Park Legislative Building  
1 Queen’s Park, Room 281  
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1   
premier@ontario.ca 
 
Dear Honourable Doug Ford; 
 
Please be advised the Council of the Township of Huron-Kinloss at its regular 
meeting held on November 16, 2020 passed the following resolution; 

 
Re: Copy of Resolution #719 
 
Motion No. 719 
Moved by: Ed McGugan    Seconded by: Carl Sloetjes 
 
THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby supports Northumberland County, 
the Township of Blandford-Blenheim, Municipality of Tweed and Township of Asphodel-
Norwood in their request that a governing body be established to regulate cannabis 
production and to take a unified approach to land use planning and restrictions AND in 
also requesting to amend the legislation under which these facilities operate to ensure 
the safety and rights of the local communities in which they are situated are respected 
AND FURTHER directs staff to forward a copy of this resolution to the Prime Minister of 
Canada, the Premier of Ontario, the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, the 
Ontario Provincial Police, AMO and all municipalities within the Province of Ontario. 

Carried 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Lush 
Deputy Clerk 
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